
Rector’s Press Conference for Students

Event date: 3 november 2022, 15:00

Event place: pr. Svobodny, 79/10, bldg. 10 (Library), office Б1-01

On November 3, 2022, SibFU Rector Maksim
Rumiantsev is holding a traditional press
conference for students. Those responsible for
maintaining schools’ social media accounts can take
part in the press conference.

The conference will be broadcast on the official SibFU’s account on VK and Rutube. Anyone can join
online.

Vice-rectors for education, research, and youth policy will also take part at the press conference.

You can not only ask the rector a question, but also give proposals for the university improvements and
discuss the possibilities of their implementation.
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